
The decision to temporarily close the LaPorte 
office is very difficult. We also understand the 
impact and inconvenience this closure will 
have on the members that utilize this branch. 
Please accept our sincerest apologies.

While we hope to reopen soon, as your credit 
union, we are always here for you. Whether 
it’s in person, via phone or online, NIFEDCU 
offers many banking options for our LaPorte 
members including the Merrillville location, 
online banking, mobile check deposit, 
surcharge-free ATMs and access to our 
Shared Branch Network. In fact, you are 
never truly far from us!

During this temporary closure, LaPorte 
members may request a credit for up to 4 
shared branching transactions each month. 

Effective March 21st, 2022, our LaPorte 
branch will not be open to members.

Dear Members –

Throughout the pandemic, we have remained committed to serving 
your needs while balancing our responsibility to operate efficiently and 
effectively. Like other banks and credit unions big and small, the U.S. labor 
shortages have impacted the operations of Northern Indiana Federal 
Credit Union. Therefore, we have made the difficult decision to temporarily 
suspend operations at our LaPorte office.

Our Branch in 
LaPorte Is 
Closing Temporarily

We are always ready to serve you with:

	 •	 Online Banking and Bill Pay
	 •	 Mobile Banking
	 •	 Check Deposit via Mobile Device
	 •	 Shared Branching
	 •	 Surcharge-Free ATM Network
	 •	� Up to 6 Free ATM Transactions per Month at 

Non-NIFEDCU ATMs

nifedcu.org 219-942-3377

Thank you for your understanding.
Your friends at Northern Indiana Federal Credit Union


